Newsletter

Since the beginning of the academic year 2022/2023, we regularly publish an internal faculty newsletter in the Czech
language, which brings news about life at our faculty, important information about past and planned events, interviews
and much more.

If you have questions, comments, or ideas for newsletter topics, please email us at newsletter@lfhk.cuni.cz . Thank
you in advance for your feedback!

Individual issues:

Newsletter June 2024
Newsletter May 2024
Newsletter April 2024
Newsletter March 2024
Newsletter February 2024
Newsletter January 2024
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